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24th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 5 

 

We are launching the UEA’s ‘Future Stars’ programme 

As part of our curriculum and the children’s personal development here at Phoenix, we are engaging in a 

scheme called ‘Future Stars’ - a programme offered by the University of East Anglia which concludes with a 

day visit to the UEA to take part in a day of university activities. The children will learn: 

 What qualifications do I need to go to university? 
 Is university fun? 
 What is a lecture like? 
 Will I need to pay to go to university? 
 How do I make sure I choose the right university? 
 How do I choose a course? 
 Are there any clubs I can join at university? 
 Will I enjoy living on a university campus? 
 What jobs could I do after university? 

You can learn more about the programme at:   

https://everwondered.uea.ac.uk/resources/list/young-person/year-6 

Visit to the UEA on Tuesday 4th July 
Year 5 will be the first year to participate in the programme as a stepping stone into Year 6 and their high 

school education.  Year 5 will be visiting the UEA on the 4th July.  Please complete the Consent Form 

attached, and return this to the School Office asap. 

GDPR 
The UEA will analyse the progress and impact of the programme by assessing data collected from Phoenix St. 

Peter Academy.  Please find the UEA’s Parent & Carer Privacy Notice attached for your information. 

We believe that higher education could be an aspiration for our children, and very much look forward to Year 

5 children participating in this programme. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. M. L. Jordan 

Executive Headteacher 

Enc. 
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Educational Visit Consent Form 
Please complete and return this form to the School Office by Friday 9th June 2023 

 

Venue:   Year 5 Visit to the University of East Anglian, Norwich. 

Date:   Tuesday 4th July 2023. 

Times:   Arrive at school at 8:00a.m.  Returning to school for collection at 5:00p.m. 

Cost:   Nil. 

 

Packed Lunch Choice: 

Choose One:  

Ham Roll  

Cheese Roll  

Tuna Mayo Roll  

Choose any of the Following:  

Cucumber and Carrot Sticks  

Box of Raisins  

Packet of Pom Bears  

Cookie  

Yoghurt  

Bottle of Water  

 

Does your child have any Dietary requirements or Allergies? NO YES – Please provide information below: 

 

Does your child have any Medical Conditions?:   NO YES – Please provide information below: 

 

 

Please ensure that the School is given any appropriate Medication by the date of the Trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consent provided by (Name):   ___________________________  Relationship to Child:   ____________________ 

 

Signature:  ___________________________________________   Date:  _________________________________   

 

Name of Emergency Contact on the day:   ______________________  Relationship to Child:  ________________  

 

Emergency Contact Number:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Are you happy for us to share Photos of your child with the 

UEA, for use on their Marketing Materials, Website and 

Social Media?        YES      /       NO 

Are you happy for the School to take photos  

of your child on this Visit, for use on our  

Website and Social Media pages?:            YES     /     NO    
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